
                                                                                                                                 

PARISH OF OUR LADY OF THE ASSUMPTION 

& THE CHURCH OF ST JOHN FISHER 

Telephone No. - 0161 643 4210 

Week 15 of Ordinary Time 
 

 OUR LADY OF THE ASSUMPTION ST JOHN FISHER 

Day Times Times 

Monday 9:30 am  

Tuesday 10:00 am  

Wednesday 6:30pm – Feast of Our Lady of Mount 
Carmel, Patron of the Diocese 

 

Thursday 10:00 am 11:00 am – whole school mass 

Friday  9:30 am – whole school mass  

Saturday 10:00 am 
5:00 pm 

 

Sunday 10:30 am 9:15 am 

 

Uniform Groups held at St John Fisher Church  

The clubs have now finished for the summer and will resume week commencing 8 September  

 

Hymn Numbers for Sunday, 13th July 2025 are: - 

Entrance Seek ye first 633 

Gloria Sung  

Offertory Take our bread 678 

Sanctus Sung 433 

Communion Make me a channel 478 

Recessional Hail Queen of Heav’n 238 

 

Sunday Offering – was £1,360 we thank our parishioners for their continued support. 

 

Parish Draw – Week 2 - Thanks to those who continue to support our draw, contributing to a valued 

source of income.   

£25 – A Keough £15 – A Caffney £10 – A Smith 
£10 – A Bodkin £10 – Anne Burnes £10 – C Pope 

 

Please pray for our sick - we ask your prayers for those who are ill in our Parish.  If you would like 

anyone included in our prayers for the sick, please let Father Tadhg know. 

K Carroll Doreen Mazza Wendy Blackwell Pat Hagan 
Bill Bellerby Raymond D’Arcy Peter Banks Margaret Priday 
Johnson Holt Anna Biesty 

 
  

 



                                                                                                                                 
Children in other Schools - First Confession – Thursday, 17th July at 5:30pm at Our Lady’s. 
 
Lourdes Intentions – there is a box at the back of Church for any petitions that you wish to be taken on the Diocesan 
Pilgrim to Lourdes, please do not include any Monday.  The intentions will be collected on Sunday 27th July.  
 
Bishop John - very much enjoyed his visit to our school and Parish and thanks you for the warmth of your welcome and  
for coming to mass in such good numbers. 
 
Diocesan Synod – from September we will be focusing on implementing the Synod, over the summer we would like you 
to consider being readers, Eucharistic ministers, welcomers at Our Lady’s Church and readers and welcomers at St John 
Fishers Church. 
 
Summertime – hopefully it will be a restful time for you, with sunshine, thanks for all your help. 
 

      
 

       
 

   


